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BCA – Invitation to participate in CORENET X Pulse Check Survey 

 

Dear ACES Members, 

As we are preparing for the transition to CORENET X, BCA would like to invite you to 

participate in the CORENET X Pulse Check Survey. WSP and Korn Ferry, appointed by BCA, 

are administering the survey to aid the industry transition to CORENET X.  

This survey is intended to measure your readiness for transitioning to CORENET X. Your input 

will aid the CORENET X team in understanding the current state of readiness within the 

industry, so that necessary resources can be allocated to support your needs effectively. The 

survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete, and rest assured that all the 

information you provide will be handled with the utmost confidentiality. Kindly complete the 

survey by 28 November 2023. 

To access the survey, please click on the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/3fg7LJFyqQ. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance with regards to the pulse check survey, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us at SG-CX-ChangeManagement@wsp.com.  

For other enquiries on CORENET X, please visit https://go.gov.sg/cxenquiry. 

Thank you for participating in the pulse check survey.  

Regards,  

The CORENET X Team 
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